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September 5, 2018          VIA E-MAIL 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, Ontario 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
  
Re: EB-2017-0336–Motion to review and vary the Decision and Order dated November 1, 2017 

regarding Hydro One Networks Inc.’s electricity transmission revenue requirement and charge 
determinants beginning January 1, 2017 (EB-2016-0160)  

 
The Board issued its Decision with Reason in EB-2017-0336 on August 31, 2018.  In that Decision the 
Board ordered that:  “VECC, SEC, BOMA, CME and CCC shall submit their cost claims no later than 7 days 
from the date of issuance of this Decision and Order.” 
 
Due to the absence of administrative staff we are unable to provide our cost by Friday, September 7, 
2018.  We respectfully request that the Board allow us to file our costs by the following Wednesday, 
September 12th. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
John Lawford 
 
Counsel for VECC 
 
Ms. Eryn MacKinnon: regulatory@hydroone.com 
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